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Riverview Health to Host Shoulder Surgery Seminar

Noblesville—Riverview Health will host a shoulder surgery seminar from 6-7 pm on 
Wednesday, July 22, 2015.

Dr. Stephen Jacobsen, a board certified and fellowship-trained orthopedic surgeon, will share 
information on shoulder surgery for a number of different issues including arthritis, avascular 
necrosis, rotator cuff tear arthropathy and fractures. Dr. Jacobsen will discuss total shoulder 
replacement, resurfacing and reverse total shoulder replacement. 

The shoulder surgery seminar will take place at Riverview Health in the Krieg DeVault 
Conference Room, located in the lower level of the Women’s Pavilion. A light dinner will be 
served. The program is free, but registration is required. 

Register at riverview.org/classes or call 317.776.7999.

About Riverview Health
Riverview Health is comprised of a full-service, 156-bed hospital and 26 primary, immediate 
and specialty care facilities located throughout Hamilton and Tipton counties. Together, we 
provide comprehensive healthcare services in 35 medical specialties—and have frequently been 
recognized for our clinical and service excellence. For more information, visit riverview.org.
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